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Reaching Our Historical Potential

It was a dark and stormy night....
hackneyed, right? But some stories
do have to repeat themselves. For
instance, the relating of oral histories
that one generation tells another.
We are grateful for the storytellers
who capture not only the essential
facts but some of the comedy or
drama of the story as well.

Several people have expressed a
desire to learn how to do oral
interviews in order to record the lives
of valley residents who carry the
heritage of the last 60 or 70 years in
their heads and hearts. If you would
be interested in learning how to
conduct an oral interview, or if you
are someone with a story to tell,
please contact Charolette at (909)
302-0180. We need to bring the story
tellers and the story takers together.

THE LUDY FAMILY

Other members of the Ludy family have
left us a written record of life in
Rainbow, Temecula, and Riverside.
Inside we relate the memories of
Elizabeth Griebler, sister of Chris Ludy.
She will remind us that a visit to the
Pacific Ocean, a commonplace occur-
rence fo us today, was not so
commonplace in 1900. The distance has
not changed, but 100 years ago the
school children at Rainbow School had
no roads, no cars, and only make-shift
camping gear when they made the trip.

We will conclude the account of the
Perris Elementary School centennial of
1993, and update you with commitiee
reports.
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In the quest for historic preservation of
Temecula Valley, the City of Temecula
Planning Department prepared a map of the
known historical sites within the Valley and
forwarded it to the Society so we could verify
its accuracy and completeness.  Darell
Farnbach, Chair of the Research &
Preservation Committee, is reviewing the map
and will report back to the Board when all
sites have been verified. We will return it to
the City for inclusion in the City's General
Plan. We will keep you posted through the
Newsletter. This cooperation between the
City and the Society helps insure that our few
precious reminders of the historical past are
preserved for many generations to come.

The Event's Committee is working on a
calendar that will list the events to be
included in the upcoming year. It too will be
published in a future Newsletter.

A group of volunteers is working on the
100th Anniversary of the Vail Ranch. The
celebration will begin with the July 4th Parade
and continue for a full year. The Society is
participating, along with representatives of
other groups such as the Temecula Valley
Museum, Temecula Library, Vail Ranch
Restoration  Association, ~Chamber  of
Commerce, Arts Council and others
interested in this commemoration.

Our yearly balanced budget was approved at
the February Board meeting and it looks like
the Society is on firm financial grounds. The
expenditure of funds was approved to rent the
Wells Fargo Stagecoach for the July 4th
Parade. You can help by participating and
encouraging your friends to buy tickets too.

We have changed the dues structure by
increasing the initial membership fee. the
renewal fee will remain the same, providing
the renewal takes place during the month
before expiration. Remember, you are all on
the membership committee so we expect
great results from your efforts -- keep
recruiting and save yourself some money by
renewing your membership on time.

Jimmy Moore
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